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● Monday afternoon is our final CBG party of the year. We have enjoyed these fun
events, and we are grateful to all of you for supporting this. We will do things a
little differently this quarter for the snacks. If you would like to contribute any
snacks for the party (like juice boxes, Oreos, Smarties, Tootsie Rolls, and
cheese sticks), please send them in Monday morning so we can have
Nurse Q. approve them. Students won’t be preordering but will be able to spend
their CBGs that day at the party.

○ Students may also purchase free dress for 5 CBGs, but we’ll collect them
in advance.

● We’re looking forward to our FANS event on Tuesday, June 4. Please remember
that pick-up is at Bowlero between 3:00 and 3:15.

Calendar/Important Dates:
● Monday, June 3: CBG PARTY
● Monday, June 3: Final Draft of research paper due
● Monday, June 3: Beatitude Project due
● Tuesday, June 4: FANS event
● Wednesday, June 5: Last Day of school (early dismissal)

Teacher email addresses:
d.samley@cvillecatholic.org Reading, Writing and Theology
k.sperry@cvillecatholic.org Math, Science and Social Studies
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Social Studies

In history we have learned about early US history and how we came to be a nation.

Math

Please encourage your student to keep their math skills sharp through activities like online
math games and real life applications (building/measurement, cooking/measurement,
shopping/multiplication,etc.) over the summer.
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Language Arts/Reading/Writing

This week students took the test on The Phantom Tollbooth and turned in the Dodecahedron
Project. We also have been diagramming sentences.

Theology

This week we concluded the unit on the Beatitudes, and students will turn in that project on
Monday. We will also do an Escape Room based on the Beatitudes next week.

Science

Over the summer I hope your student has the opportunity to explore many of the great natural
history and science museums in our region.


